
PTO Monthly Meeting. Tuesday 12/6/2022 
Please reach out with any questions! 
 
Michelle Desautels, Regan Henry, Kris Koehne (Melissa Caligiuri-subsitute teaching, Erin 
Morse-present on ZOOM) 
Attendees-9 (plus 2 on Zoom0 
 
Welcome  
 
Morning Prayer 
 

● Thank you to Adriane for decorating the Cafe and Elementary bulletin boards. Thank you 
to Anna and Robyn for decorating the entrances to the schools and convent. 

 
● Spirit shirt wrap-up-Kids love the shirt. There are few extras in the PTO closet for new 

incoming students.  New students in 1st and 3rd.  Some confusion for teachers ordering 
and some didn’t order their own but everyone received one due to Michelle ordering 
some extras 

 
● Teacher grants applications- We have received 14 totalling around $2600  with fun 

requests from wobble stools to compasses and a sandbox. We are excited to be able to 
help our teachers with these items to help enrich our classrooms and students' learning. 
Thank you Melissa for all your hard work on this. 
 

 
● UPCOMING EVENTS: 
● Movie night on 12/9 at 4:30. Crafts (thank you Regan) pizza and the Grinch! We will set 

up in the gym.  
Volunteers needed to help around at  4:00pm.  Family event.  Remember this is not a 
drop off.  

 
● 12/13 Christmas concert refreshment helpers to hand out cookies 

 
● Holiday lunch-in for teachers, faculty and staff on Wednesday the 14th. We only have a 

few slots left to fill. Thank you to our amazing community. Power cords needed, dish 
soap, sponges, kitchen cloths, Paper products, card holder for gift cards. 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A4BA9AE28AAFA7-holiday 

 
● January 2023 Event - New year welcome back gathering at the rink under the lights on 

1/20 after school until?? Fire, snack table and snow art. Discuss more in Jan. meeting\ 



● More support needed for Room Parents and clearer expectations from teachers and 
admin. About room parent expectations-varies widely from teacher to teacher 
 

● We would like to thank you all for your continued support of the PTO this year. We 
couldn’t do any of this without all of you. Merry Christmas! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


